
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CHANGE TO AITSL ASSESSMENT FEE 

EFFECTIVE 01 JANUARY 2014 
 
 
25 September 2013 
 
 
From 1 January 2014 AITSL Assessment for Migration fees including 
assessment, skilled employment statement* and appeal fees will change. This 
is the first fee increase since July 2011. 
 
The fee increase will allow for the introduction of international/domestic 
registered mail for delivery of assessment outcomes. This is an important 
change which will increase certainty of delivery. 
 
NOTE: The new fee will only apply to applications received from 1 January 
2014. Applications with a 2013 postmark will pay the 2013 fee. 
 
 

 
 
*A separate fee for a Skilled Employment Statement (SES) applies only when 
the SES is requested separate to an application for assessment. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Table of Fees (All Australian Dollars AUD) 

 Fee effective 01 Jan 2014 Current 2013 fee 
 

Assessment Fee 600 550 

Skilled Employment Statement 200 150 

Appeal Fee 600 550 


